
 

 

Greetings Current HLSC Members 

The board has decided that all current members will be required to attend a new Safety Seminar before 
your 2023 / 2024 membership card will be issued. Many changes have been made to our ranges and 
resent events have made us aware that we need to be more proactive with our safety information. 
There is no charge to attend this class and there will not be a test. You do not have to sign up. Just find a 
Safety Seminar on our club website calendar that’s most convenient and show up. Printed calendars will 
be available in the rack by the door in our clubhouse. Be sure to print your name on the sign-up sheet 
provided. New members that have joined after July 25, 2022 will be except since they have already 
attended a new version of the Safety Seminar. The seminar is now a Power Point presentation and 
usually lasts about an hour. It’s a great time to ask questions about using our ranges and club rules. 
Members that have already taken the seminar have remarked that they have really enjoyed it. Our 
presenter makes it an enjoyable hour.  

Facts about the Safety Seminar 

 No cost 
 No test 
 No sign up 
 Pick the seminar that’s most convenient to your schedule 
 Questions and comments are welcome 
 Power Point presentation on a large 40” screen  
 Family friendly, bring the kids.   
 Bring a friend 

 

Regards 

John Delaney 

HLSC Membership Director 

989-387-5027 

 


